
GRIFFITH YOUTH BASEBALL 

Meeting Minutes 

December 15, 2019 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Brook Lowe 

Kayla Lowe 

Veronica Halley 

Erinn Hecht 

Kyle Hecht 

Gina Smith  

Sean Case 

Tony Arranda 

Omar Gonzalez  

Danielle Kenney 

Natalie Halley 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Kayla Lowe motioned to approve November’s minutes Veronica Halley second. Minutes 

approved.  

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

Waiting on approval for GYB to set a table during Blackcats for sign ups.  

Sign ups will go on as planned still starting Sunday January 12 as long as approved.  

Natalie Halley and Danielle Kennedy have been appointed by the executive board as Fundraiser 

Coordinators.  

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

Gina Smith said we will be getting a new bank account with Centier Bank. More information to 

follow when it becomes available.  

 

PLAYER AGENT REPORTS: 

None currently  

 

BUSINESS AND COMMUNICATIONS REPORT: 

Erinn Hecht mailed out sponsorship letters/requests to car dealerships and steel mills in 

surrounding towns.  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Danielle and Natalie will look into Late January early Feb. having a Parents night out at either 

Bridges, Pool Hall, or Set em Up.  

Carrabbas fundraiser was also discussed and getting in contact with other fundraising 

possibilities.  

Sponsorship plaques and new paperwork will be getting distributed very soon.  



They will also be getting in contact with Lady Gourmet about our popcorn fundraiser.  

2. Shed at the T ball field was destroyed and needs to be replaced. 

3. Contact information sheet needed for Varsity.  

4. Date needed to be set for Coaches Clinic.  

5. Omar Gonzalez U.I.C. informed us that if anyone is interested in Umpires Clinic it usually 

takes place the first week in March.  

6. GYB wants to look into having a year round contract with the town for the fields. Also there’s 

some confusion of the bills for our Nipsco that were sent to our email from Tim Diamond. Gina 

Smith said she would speak with Rick Ryfa to get some clarification.  

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Meeting is adjourned. Next meeting will be on Jan 5 630 p.m. GYB boardroom above 

concessions.  

 

 
 


